
In maths we will be assessing the children’s 

mathematical knowledge and understanding in 

a fun and interactive way. We will also be learn-

ing  about number, place value and shape.  

Throughout the day the children will have 2 x20 minute fun 

and interactive phonic sessions. In Literacy/English  we will 

be looking at ‘traditional rhymes, labelling and instructions’.  

Dear Parents, I would like to thank you for your amazing 

support during this unprecedented time. I know how 

hard it has been for everyone and I really do appreciate 

everything you have done in working with us, to help settle 

the children into school. We have had such a positive start 

to the year and we have had no tears...well we have 

had lots of tears but that was only from you the        

parents!  

For all the parents with children new to 

Hapton this is our ‘learning letter’. These 

will be sent out to you every half term. It is 

important that you read these letters as they 

will keep you informed about what is happen-

ing in Class One during each half term.  

This first half term our focus is on settling the 

children into school life and supporting them to 

develop positive relationships with other children 

and adults in school. Our topic this half term is 

called ‘Marvellous Me’.  

Our PE day will be on a Monday 

starting from the 21st of Septem-

ber. The children are to come into 

school in their P.E kit. They can wear 

tracksuit bottoms/leggings, a hoodie/

jumper and trainers. Children do not need 

to bring their uniform into school as they 

will stay in their PE kit all day. 

The children will also carry out lots of  

learning in the outdoor area. Please can 

you make sure your child has a warm coat, 

a hat, gloves and a scarf during the winter 

months. If possible a pair of wellies to leave 

in school would also be helpful. Please label 

each item.  

 
In Class 1 we also have Mrs Roberts, Mrs Brodie and Mr Fisher working 
with us, please say hello to them if you see them at the gate.  

Thank you for signing up for the Dojo App (if you haven't done so already please do 
it ASAP). This will be a vital tool in keeping us connected throughout the year. If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  

We hope you will love Hapton as much as we love it. Your children are very           
important to us and we will do everything we can to help them achieve their very 
best. 

Mrs Stockburn and Mrs McKenzie  

Class 1’s learning letter 

Every half term at Hapton, we 

focus on a Christian Value 

throughout school. This half 

term we will be thinking about 

‘Thankfulness’.  

In RE Class One will be learning 

about how it is important to 

help one another in school and 

beyond and how to say thank 

you to God for what we have as 

we approach Harvest time.  

To all parents, in school we use an interactive website 

called ‘Purple Mash’ it has lots of activities to do with 

your children. Please feel free to log on and take a look.  

www.purplemash.com/sch/hapton-bb11              

User name: class1                                 Password: 123456 






